
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting July 5, 2016 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 7:40 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meetings minutes were all 

approved. 

 

Sue distributed power point presentation of Trustees education trainings she attended 

 

Received thank you cards from scholarship recipients Diana Aponte, Megan Wood, 

Randi Talbot and John McNamara 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


